
Interprofessional Opportunity for Students!

Senior-Student Partnership Program (SSPP)

Students are invited to engage

with older adults to improve their

relationship building, listening

skills and broaden their

understanding of aging. Paired

with adults aged 65 and older,

students have the opportunity to

develop lasting relationships with

community seniors and gain new

perspective about healthy aging.

Teams of three to four students from different health professional programs are

partnered with an older adult from the community, USC alumnus/alumna, or retired

staff and faculty member. Students will meet with their senior partner five times during

the academic year. There will be an orientation workshop, September 2, 2016, three

visits (dates to be determined by student team and senior): two home visits and one

leisure activity of the senior partner’s choice and a wrap-up workshop March 24, 2016.

If interested in participating in this opportunity, please contact:
Christine Weber: (626)457-4272, christine.weber@med.usc.edu
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